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B R S Please Post until 6/29/2018
A GREAT LITTLE TOWN

PUBLIC NOTICE

CONTRUCTION - PAVING
Ladd Park — Pathway Only

The pathway located at the Upper Ladd Park will be temporarily closed for construction and paving during the
weekdays on June 25 - 28, 2018. The main playground will be open for public use during the project and a walkway
to the public restrooms on the outside of the pool house building will also remain open while the concrete crew

is setting the forms. A temporary construction fence will be placed around the work area and will be considered
off limits within the fencing.

For more information, questions or concerns, please contact Public Works Director Bryan Burnham at (503) 434-
2175. The City apologizes in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.

Posted: 6/18/2018 (Carlton website, Nextdoor, City Hall, Post Office, Ladd Park Kiosk, Lower Wennberberg Park)



